Tenured Faculty Meeting May 5, 2005

Presiding: Mary McCay

Attending: Kate Adams, John Biguenet, Chris Chambers, Ted Cotton, Andrew

Macdonald, Marcus Smith

The tenured members of the department discussed plans for hiring over the next few years. We have lost two members of the department in the past three years and need to replace them. The department recommended that the chair request two postions that we would search in the fall. She will bring that request to the dean and report back to the department by e-mail.

The writing faculty members will send the chair a suggested job description. The department decided to request a position to replace our Romanticist but we will list other areas that the person should be able to teach as well.

Meeting adjourned at 1:45.